Rosanna Cubs – A Simple Discipline Policy

As some parents may well be aware, discipline can sometimes be a little difficult to maintain – all Packs go through it and it’s something we need to deal with from time to time!  At Cubs we walk the fine line between having fun without anarchy and learning things without making it boring.

To help the Cubs focus on having a good time without things getting out of hand, we have a simple discipline policy which is easy to understand and administer, while hopefully not being too restrictive. 

Occasionally it’s appropriate to reiterate it, both as a reminder to existing parents and, importantly, to inform new parents and Cubs, so…. Here we go!

There are just two components:

1. If a Cub ignores a simple request to do something (be quiet, behave, etc.), or does something obviously wrong, they will be given a warning.  3 warnings and they’ll miss the next game / activity by sitting it out.

2. If the Cub gets 3 more warnings for the night (6 in total) they will be (discreetly) asked to miss a week of Cubs.  The parents will receive a note to let them know.

We hope to rarely, if ever, have to get to the 2nd step and have certainly found that to be the case so far.

Please discuss this with your Child and ensure that they understand that this is designed to help them have a better time at Cubs.

We’d appreciate any feedback parents may wish to provide

Rosanna Cubs – Drop Off / Pick Up Policy

- Times

As parents would appreciate, safety of the Cubs while at our weekly meeting is paramount.  Part of this involves the need to ensure that no Cub is outside the Hall unsupervised – before, during or after Cubs.  While this has always been the case, it’s sometimes appropriate for a gentle reminder!

Please understand that Cubs must be escorted into the Hall at the start of Cubs (Please ensure Cubs are not late… our program starts at 7pm – Cubs should arrive by 6:55, unless told otherwise) and MUST NOT under any circumstances, leave the Hall during or after Cubs without being supervised by a Leader or Parent.

Accordingly, parents must enter the Hall to pick up their children at the end of the night (Cubs finishes at 8:30, unless notified otherwise).  This may be inconvenient, but we cannot allow the risk of a child being outside waiting for a parent who has been inadvertently held up, or running to a car while other cars may be on the move.  

We hope you understand and support us in this policy.  Please also discuss this with your child(ren).

Regards,   Akela

